
From: Padam Raj Regmi <pr.regmi2000@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 5:17 PM 
To: Regula Khemiri <Regula.Khemiri@uniglobalunion.org> 
Subject: In Support with the Members of CCOO (Spain) 
  
I believe everyone is entitled to collective bargaining. I express my full support to 
the members of CCOO (Spain). During this time of pandemic, everyone should get 
to work in better and safe working conditions. Therefore, I stand with the members 
of CCOO (Spain). 
  
With Regards and In Solidarity, 
  
Padam Raj Regmi 
  
 President 
Financial Institute Employees Union of Nepal  -FIEUN 
National Committee 
Kathmandu, Nepal 
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